

2nd November 2018

*

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

The school photographer will be in school on Friday 23rd November to take individual, sibling and family photos.

YEAR 6 - GHYLL HEAD

We are holding two parent/carer meetings for the Ghyll Head trip which is taking place next month. They are being held on Wednesday 28th November at 9:00am - 9.30am and 3.30pm - 4.00pm. (You only need to attend one.)

The meetings are extremely useful and informative and give parents/carers the chance to ask any questions which they may have.

CHRISTMAS FAIR

We will be holding our Christmas Fair on Thursday 6th December (3:30pm to 5pm). To help make our Christmas Fair a great success, we would be very grateful if parents/carers could contribute to the fair by donating the items listed below:

Monday 12th November - Toys Monday 19th November - Toiletries Monday 26th November - Bottles (Unopened) Monday 3rd December - Cakes/Biscuits

<u>REMINDERS</u>

Poppy Appeal

We are selling items to raise money for the Royal British Legion Poppy Appeal. Items include pencil sharpeners, erasers, rulers, pencils and poppy reflectors (prices range from 50p to £1.00).

★

Free Basketball Tickets

Our school has been selected to receive free basketball tickets to attend the Great Britain Womens Eurobasket 2019 Qualifiers at the National Basketball Performance Centre in Belle Vue on Wednesday 21st November (7pm). Tickets are allocated on a first come first served basis. Please see the school office if you would like tickets.

Trips

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *

Year 5 - As part of their Earth and Space topic, Year 5 will be visiting Spaceport in Liverpool on Tuesday 6th November. Please return your permission slip and voluntary contribution of £12.50 before the above date.



PTO

